
 

         Notes from CATHE 

      
 

Our most popular tournament of the year, the Quail Classic, was a terrific success again this year!  We had 64 

members and 64 guests enjoying this event.  Chris Crum, Mary Ribbachi, and their entire team did a terrific job 

in making this a friendly, fun, spectacular event, highlighting SaddleBrooke One Golf and SBWGA-18 at their 

finest!  They even gave us glasses to watch the solar eclipse!  It was so exciting to look up and watch the 

progression of the eclipse.  Thank you to everyone involved! 

 

Our Member/Member Eclectic tournament is coming up on May 6 and 7.  Judy Briney, Eila Sallaberry and Ruth 

Irving are planning a terrific tournament, so please plan to join us! Lunch registration closed on April 29, but 

golf sign-up is available on Chelsea through Wednesday, May 1, 2:00 pm.  If you do not have a partner, contact 

Judy Briney to see if there is anyone else looking for a partner. 

 

The SaddleBrooke Women’s Classic is May 21 at the SaddleBrooke Ranch.  Sign up is on the bulletin board. 

SBWGA Chairs are Sarah Earnest & Lisa Graff.  

 

Sister José Women's Center 

 

Our April drive for essentials was phenomenally successful!  We had $860 in monetary donations for the Center 

and for purchasing women's essentials, and several tubs of donations.  Special thanks to B.J. Murray and C.J. 

Johnson for donating their Quail Classic cash raffle winnings to help purchase more items for the ladies at 

the Center. Last week Christine delivered a huge trunk load of essentials to the Center, which were 

enthusiastically received by Emily Bridson, the Development Director. Thank you so much SaddleBrooke 18ers 

for caring! 

 

 
 

100% Posting club 

 

Our league members played a total of 507 rounds in April.  There were 26 rounds not posted on time, but that 

means 481 rounds were posted on time, giving us a terrific 95% compliance!  For those of you posting on 

time, keep up the splendid work!!  For those of you who did not post on time, please help us increase our 

compliance next month by posting the day you play. 
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NEW MEMBERS 

 

Please welcome our two new members, Rose Chen and Sharon Kagiyama! 

 

NEW WEBSITE 

 

Here is the link to our new website (passwords are the same):  https://sbwga18.azgolf.org 

 

NEW on sbwga18.azgolf.org 

 

➢ March Financial Report  

➢ April 2024 General Meeting Minutes to be approved by membership at the May General Meeting 

➢ April 2024 Board Meeting Minutes  

 

Upcoming events 

 

➢ Monday, May 6  

o Day One of Member/Member Tournament 

➢ Tuesday, May 7 

o Day Two of Member/Member Tournament    

o FTF Individual Game T's and F's  

General Meeting and Luncheon-please be certain you are signed up if you plan on attending.  

Remember, you must be SIGNED UP TO SHOW UP for lunch!! 

➢ Tuesday, May 14 

o Format:  Ace Day 

➢ Tuesday, May 21 

o Format:  Par 3’s and 5’s  

o SaddleBrooke Women’s Classic at SaddleBrooke Ranch 

➢ Tuesday, May 28 

o Format:  1-2-1 Best Ball, four-person team 

                                               

 

may birthdays 

 

Penny Stigers, 05/02  Bonnie Westra, 05/22 

Nancy Sartor, 05/05  Lynn Wenzel, 05/23 

Ruth Irving, 05/17  Jane Limoges, 05/29 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR May sponsors  

 

May 6 and 7, Member/Member Tournament, Day One and Day Two:  First Inspection 

May 7, Member/Member Tournament, Day Two:  Helen Graham-Long Realty 

May 14:  G & K Entryways 

May 21:  SaddleBrooke Women’s Classic:  Red Earth 

May 28:  Windows of Greater Tucson 

 

https://sbwga18.azgolf.org/

